
 

 

On Wednesday 11th of 
October we played 
Glendower. Sadly, we lost 8-
4. However, even though we 
lost, our team was really 
strong. We were quite 
nervous in the beginning but 
once we got started we felt 
more confident. Clara and 
Vivienne were our shooters 
and they both scored two 
goals,supported by 
Allegra.Isabella ,Rebecca  
and Lora did so well 
defending but the Glendower 
attack was to strong 

 
It was quite slippery so we 
fell down quite a lot but we 
got back up and carried on 
with the match. 
 



 

 

Everyone did so well. It felt 
like we did really well passing 
the ball in the second half of 
the match. 

 
Everyone played excellent 
netball. 
    
 
By Poppy Perks [C + WA] 


